
2021 STAFF PLANNING DAY 
 

THIS MONDAY 30 NOVEMBER 
NO SCHOOL 

 
Dear Parents and Families,  
 
As you would be aware via our 
School Calendar on our school 
website, families are reminded 
that we are holding our annual 
STAFF PLANNING DAY THIS 
MONDAY 30 NOVEMBER. 
 
These days are important to 
ensure that our 2021 staff, both 
current and new, gather 
together to continue planning 

for the new school year, so vital after our disrupted 2020 school year. 
 
This is a PUPIL FREE DAY with NO 
SCHOOL for the children on the day 
however Camp Australia will run a 
school care program on the day 
1300105343 or visit their website: 
www.campaustralia.com.au for 
online bookings and fees. 

 
Thank you for your understanding, 
 
 
Phil Doherty 
(Principal) 

 
 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

